
From: Brown, Andrew T  
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 2:11 PM 
To: Kapsis, Marjori E. ; Chase, Paul  
Subject: RE: ABLE and State Supp 

 Hi Paul, 

 For State Supplement, ABLE accounts are treated the same that they are treated for SSI. 
Information on how it is treated for SSI can be found here: SPOTLIGHT ON ACHIEVING A 
BETTER LIFE EXPERIENCE (ABLE) ACCOUNTS (ssa.gov) 

Basically, the first $100,000 of the balance is excluded as an asset, anything in excess of 
$100,000 does count as an asset.  

It will take some time to have UPM updated, but Public Act 22-140 outlines it on page 12. 

 Thanks! 

Drew 

 --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Andrew Brown 
Public Assistance Consultant – Economic Security 
Division of Program Oversight & Grant Administration 
Department of Social Services 
55 Farmington Ave 
Hartford, CT 06105 
Ph: 860-424-5763 

Email: Andrew.Brown@ct.gov 

  

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ssa.gov%2Fssi%2Fspotlights%2Fspot-able.html&data=05%7C01%7CPaul.Chase%40ct.gov%7Cf902271d90284822235008dab6b438fe%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C638023182402808149%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=z7XqJmMadpz71%2FKskEv%2F4TEVOoSggDrzhK8cU3aNfEU%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ssa.gov%2Fssi%2Fspotlights%2Fspot-able.html&data=05%7C01%7CPaul.Chase%40ct.gov%7Cf902271d90284822235008dab6b438fe%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C638023182402808149%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=z7XqJmMadpz71%2FKskEv%2F4TEVOoSggDrzhK8cU3aNfEU%3D&reserved=0
https://www.cga.ct.gov/2022/act/Pa/pdf/2022PA-00140-R00SB-00369-PA.PDF
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